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Achieving Together for a Brighter Future
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                           The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Shalfleet and Yarmouth is to educate children in an
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                                  atmosphere of Christian love where all achieve the very best they can, now and throughout their lives 

Headteacher Shalfleet and Yarmouth: Mrs Elizabeth Grainger BEd English (Hons)
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Re: Parent Forum

Dear parents/carers, 

It has been such a busy half term here at Shalfleet, with the exciting building project going on and the children settling in very quickly into their learning.  We have been pleased to welcome you all back to school and to see many new faces amongst our parent community. It has been lovely to celebrate Harvest and the children’s achievements with you on Friday Collective Worships. 

I am writing now to establish our Parent Forum group for the coming year. 

Parent Forum is established to provide parents with an opportunity to meet with the Headteacher and occasionally members of the Senior Leadership Team once each half term.  Parent Forum members are elected each year (usually two parents per year group) and have the responsibility to voice general parent view, not necessarily their own personal view.

We have worked on formats for the meetings to ensure that they run smoothly and that Parent Forum can run in partnership with the school to contribute towards their continued improvement. A typical Parent Forum meeting will run as follows:

· An agenda will be set with contributions from Parent Forum members

· Members will meet with the Head teacher and members of the SLT

· The meeting will begin with a short positive reading to set the tone of the meeting

· Check minutes from the previous meeting

· Celebration – an opportunity to discuss recent successes or positive news regarding the school

· Opportunities for improvement and time to share suggestions for development for the school

· Close agenda and provide suggestions for the next meeting

Please see the dates below for this year’s Parent Forum:

Shalfleet

Tuesday 16th October @ 2.00pm

Thursday 22nd November @ 2.15pm

Thursday 31st January @ 2.15pm

Thursday 28th March @ 2.15pm

Thursday 9th May @ 2.15pm

Thursday 13th June @ 2.15pm

If you would like to be involved, we look forward to seeing you at the meeting on Tuesday 16th October.

We really do value our relationships with parents and carers and look forward to working with you to make our school even better!

Warmest regards, 

Elizabeth Grainger

Shalfleet CE Primary, Station Road, Ningwood, Newport, Isle of Wight. PO30 4NN
Tel: (01983) 760269 Email: admin@shalfleetceprimary.co.uk

Yarmouth CE Primary, Mill Road, Yarmouth, Isle of Wight. PO41 0RA
Tel: (01983) 760345 Email: admin@yarmouthceprimary.co.uk
Website:  www.fosay.co.uk

